
 

 

Morning Drop Off 
● Doors will not open for students until 7:45 a.m. 

● All students eating breakfast at school should enter the Jr.-Sr. High School doors and go 

directly to the cafeteria. 

● In the interest of student health and safety we will be limiting visitors into our building. 

We ask that all students be dropped off in the morning and not walked into school.  

● Parents may pull up to the curb in front of the Elementary building in the morning and we 

will assist in letting students out.  Please make sure students are ready to exit the cars 

when pulling up to the curb.  

● Jr.-Sr. High students may be dropped off at the Elementary building or on the west side 

of the building at Door 12.  Please make sure students are ready to exit the cars when 

pulling up to the curb.  

● No student drop offs are allowed at the front of the Jr.-Sr. High entrance​. 
● Students may still be dropped off at Yearick Avenue and cross at the crosswalk to enter 

the building. 

● If you must walk into the school you will need to park in a designated parking area and 

cross at our crosswalk and enter the building.  

● All adults and children entering the building will need to be masked. 

 

Dismissal 
● All Bus riders will exit the building to load buses from the front Jr.-Sr. High School doors 

at 2:55 p.m. 

● Elementary & Jr.-Sr. High walkers will exit the building at the front entrances. 



● Elementary car riders will exit the building at the Elementary entrance. 
● All Elementary car riders and walkers will line up by grade level on the cement pad 

directly in front of the Elementary entrance and will be placed into cars by staff. 

● Cars will form a line in front of the Elementary school and extend down First Street. 

Argos staff will load students into cars and keep the line of traffic flowing as soon as all 

students are out of the building. 

● Cars are not to park in the areas we have designated for buses. 

● Parents will not be allowed to congregate on the sidewalks in front of the 
Elementary or Jr.-Sr. High entrances.  This area needs to remain clear for our 
students. 

● If you walk to school to meet your Elementary student, your student will be released to 

you from the line they are in.  

● If you park on Yearick Avenue and want to walk up to meet your student you will need to 

wait in the grassy median in the parking lot area.  Elementary students will be released 

from the lines they are in and cross at the crosswalk to you.  However, we encourage 

parents to stay in vehicles so that we don’t have large crowds gathering.  

● If you know you will park along Yearick Avenue and wish for your student to walk out to 

you please let your student know.  Elementary students will be released from the lines 

and will cross at the crosswalks to come to you.  We will release students when we have 

breaks in traffic. 

● Jr.-Sr. High students who are walkers or being picked up should always use designated 

crosswalks. 

 


